
 
 
January 24, 2024 
 
BSUIR congratulations on the Belarusian Science Day 

 
This Sunday, January 28, is celebrated as the Belarusian Science Day – a holiday that 
commemorates the science and scientists of Belarus. 
 
Science BSUIR feels proud of the rich Belarusian history of science and outstanding 
scientists who have contributed to the development of both Belarusian and world 
science. BSUIR is grateful to everyone who has dedicated his or her life to science, and 
to those who are just beginning their journey in this field. 
 
Science BSUIR wishes you new discoveries, interesting research and bright ideas. Let 
your work bring you not only recognition by the scientific society, but also personal 
satisfaction that you are doing important things for society. Let science always be at 
the center of your attention, and let knowledge and achievements serve for the benefit 
of our country and the whole world. Have a happy holiday, dear colleagues! 
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